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We received an allegation that an NSF employee1 was working another job during her telework 
days. 
 
We conducted interviews, reviewed the employee’s WebTA records, and obtained and reviewed 
the employee’s employment and timecard records for her part-time job.2  We compared her NSF 
work, telework, and leave time with her part-time work hours and found no evidence that the 
employee had worked at her part-time job during her NSF telework hours.  Our investigation 
determined that the allegation was not substantiated. 
 
Accordingly, this case is closed. 
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